
 

NOTICE 

TOWN OF GORDON 

 

Open Book & Board of Review 

 

Open Book is the taxpayer’s opportunity 

to review and discuss their property 

assessment for next year’s taxes.  

Assessor Michael Schnautz will be 

available on Fri., May 12, 2017 from 6:00 

p.m. to 8:00 p.m. in the Gordon Town 

Hall Conference Room. 

 

 

Board of Review will be on Tues., May 

16, 2017 in the Gordon Town Hall from 

6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.  This is when 

taxpayer’s can contest their property 

assessments.  You must notify the Town 

Clerk of your intent to file an objection 

and complete the form 48 hours before 

the May 16
th

 meeting or apply for a 

waiver of the 48 hours during the 

meeting.  Objection forms are available 

at the town office.  More details have 

been posted or you can call the Town 

Clerk at 715-376-2693 Vickie Eastwood, 

Clerk  Town of Gordon 

 


